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Additional 
interim 
vote of 
$820,889.37 
granted for 
1935-36 
on certain 
items.

$278,083.33 
granted for 
1935-36 
on certain 
items.

Account to 
be rendered 
in detail.

3. From and out of the Consolidated Revenue Fund 
there may be paid and applied, in addition to the amount 
granted therefor in the preceding section, a sum not exceed­
ing in the whole eight hundred and twenty thousand, eight 
hundred and eighty-nine dollars and thirty-seven cents 5 
towards defraying the several charges and expenses of the 
public service, from the first day of April, one thousand 
nine hundred and thirty-five, to the thirty-first day of 
March, one thousand nine hundred and thirty-six, not 
otherwise provided for, and being one-sixth of the amount 10 
of each of the several items to be voted set forth in Schedule
A to this Act.

4. From and out of the Consolidated Revenue Fund 
there may be paid and applied a sum not exceeding in the 
whole two hundred and seventy-eight thousand, eighty- 15 
three dollars and thirty-three cents towards defraying the 
several charges and expenses of the public service, from the 
first day of April, one thousand nine hundred and thirty- 
five, to the thirty-first day of March, one thousand nine 
hundred and thirty-six, not otherwise provided for, and 20 
being one-twelfth of the amount of each of the several items
to be voted set forth in Schedule B to this Act.

5. A detailed account of the sums expended under the 
authority of this Act shall be laid before the House of 
Commons of Canada during the first fifteen days of the 25 
then next session of Parliament.


